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 May 2013 
 
Dear General Motors Customer: 
 
This notice is sent to inform you that General Motors is conducting a voluntary emission recall 
that includes your vehicle. 
 
Reason For This Recall:  General Motors has decided that certain 2013 model year 
Chevrolet Trax and Sonic vehicles, equipped with a 1.4L or 1.8L engine, were built with an 
incorrect vehicle emission control label.  The label incorrectly identifies the vehicle as a flexible 
fuel vehicle.     
 
What Will Be Done:  The label for your vehicle is enclosed.  To reduce your inconvenience, 
you can install the label easily by following the enclosed instructions.  If you desire, however, 
you may take the label to your dealer for installation.  This service will be performed for you at 
no charge. 
 
What You Should Do:  If you would like your dealer to install the label, you should contact 
your <DIV_DLR> dealer to arrange a service appointment as soon as possible.  Bring the label 
with you when you visit your dealer.   
 
If you have any questions or need any assistance, just contact your dealer or the appropriate 
Customer Assistance Center at the number listed below.   
 

Division Number Text Telephones 
(TTY) 

Chevrolet 1-800-222-1020 1-800-833-2438 
Guam 65-6267-1752  

Puerto Rico – English 1-800-496-9992  
Puerto Rico – Español 1-800-496-9993  

Virgin Islands 1-800-496-9994  
 

Emission Law Information:  In order to ensure your full protection under the emission 
warranty made applicable to your vehicle by state and federal law, and your right to participate 
in future recalls, it is recommended that you have your vehicle serviced as soon as possible by 
either installing the label yourself or having the dealer install it at no charge to you.  Failure to 
do so could legally be determined to be lack of proper maintenance of your vehicle.   
 

We are sorry to cause you this inconvenience; however, we have taken this action in the 
interest of your continued satisfaction with our products. 
  
 
 Jim Moloney 
 General Director, 
 Customer and Relationship Services 
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